
Objection 1 

Dear Debbie 
 
Newton and Biggin Parish Council would like you to consider lowering the speed limit to 40 mph 
through to the A5 including Newton Lane. 
 
If this change to 40mph is accepted, then Newton and Biggin Parish Council would consider 
withdrawing their objection to the Advertised Order  

 

Objection 2  

Dear Debbie 

In connection with the proposed traffic regulation order, the parish council members present at the 
recent meeting at which the matter was discussed will accept the proposals, with the proviso that the 
30mph limit is extended beyond the cemetery to the Clifton upon Dunsmore sign. 

 
Thank you 

 


